
 

Meet the 
HPS 
District 
Nurses 
Kristen & Kaylee 

 

Hudsonville Public Schools strives 
to promote and maintain a safe and 
healthy school environment. As 
district nurses we work closely 
with students, parents, staff, and 
providers to ensure the health and 
well-being of our student 
population. If your student has a 
medical condition requiring 
medical care at school, we are here 
to assist you! 

Kristen 

I have been an RN for ‘twenty-something’ 
years and a school nurse for the Hudsonville 
district for 4 years. My favorite thing about 
school nursing is that every day is different 
and I love being an advocate for both 
students as well as school staff in navigating 
health and medical issues in the school 
setting. 

Outside of work, you may find me in a gym 
watching my daughter play high school 
volleyball or my son play college basketball. 
I also love to play pickleball and to listen to 
books on tape since I spend a lot of time 
driving. 

Kaylee 

I have been a nurse in the Hudsonville 
district since January 2023. Prior to that I 
worked as a nurse in the pediatric ICU. I love 
getting to ensure a student’s medical 
diagnosis does not hold them back while at 
school.  

When I am not at work, you will find me 
traveling, running, or spending time with my 
husband and sweet bernedoodle, Annie.  
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